LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

Hours: Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm.
Hi everyone! How did you all fare in that cold weather? It’s kinda looking like spring just now, isn’t it? If you’re thinking about the gardens and longing to see green and growing things, we have a lovely collection of gardening books. Have you ever heard of a Lasagna garden? We have that book! Short on space where you live? We also have a book about vertical gardens, that can help you maximize a small growing area. 
The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 2:00. Come and tell us about the book you are currently reading! We’re always open to ideas for a good read. Of course, if you don’t much care for your book, you might like an idea or two, yourself!
Children’s Story Time is on Fridays at 1:00. Parents and caregivers are welcome to bring preschool and homeschooled children to hear age-appropriate stories read to them. This is also an excellent time for homeschooled children to pick out a book to practice reading for themselves! We have all kinds of books from picture/board books to easy reader, early chapter and juvenile fiction.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our January ‘Mystery Meal’ dish-to-pass luncheon was at the Community of Christ Church on Thursday January 25, at noon. A huge shout-out to the church for graciously hosting us this month. Thank you, Friends! Our next luncheon will be on Thursday, February 22, with the location to be determined. Everyone is welcome! 
The January board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 31, at 6:30 pm. It is open to the public. 
Find us on Facebook!
